Mr. Doral Grose, Dodge City, Enneas.

Dear Dorals

One of our majors in Physical Education, Miss Margaret Curd, is interested in a vacancy in the Junior Migh School at Dodge City. Miss Curd intends to see Principal Toalson before long, and I thought if I would send you some information on Miss Curd that you might be able to help her.

Last year Miss Curd received her bachelor's degree with a major in Physical Education, and during this past year she has been working on her Master's degree, which she received this June. She has been very serious and conscientious in her work, and I am sure she would make a very fine teacher.

Miss Curd did her practice teaching here in our department, and conducted her classes in a highly satisfactory manner. She has had experience as swimning instructor in Girl Scout camps, and also on city playgrounds.

You will recall that Miss Trone Moll, one of our graduates last year, has been in your Dodge City High School this past year.

Any assistance that you can offer Miss Curd in making contacts at Dodge City will be greatly appreciated. We believe that she will make a fine teacher, and desire to see her placed in a good school system.

With best wishes to you and Mrs. Gross, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA: AH